
 
 
 
 
5.2.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
How are you all getting on? I don’t know any more than you do in regards to when we are able to have 

all the children back but I am really hoping that it will be on the 8th March. As always, I am in awe of the 

brilliant job that you are doing of home-schooling. I have asked Emma to send out some guidelines for 

online live sessions (otherwise known as Google Meets) to you all today. Don’t worry though they just 

capture what we are already doing in a more formal way.  

If any of you are finding yourself struggling financially please let us know. We can issue vouchers for the 

foodbank and our Friends of Fishergate have a Covid-19 fund that they can tap into. Remember, we 

aren’t just here for the children but for all of you. These are such difficult times and we really want to do 

whatever we can to help. 

At the beginning of the week we were lucky enough to be given ten chrome books to give to families 

who do not have a device that their child can access the online learning on. This was part of the 

Spark:Give - the third part of their community initiative was Donate to Educate. We would like to say an 

enormous thank you to Spark and their generous donators.   

I have attached a poster to the end of my letter today. Ryan Deakin has had yet another idea to keep 

your children engaged and give them a chance to show off their creative flair. It is a shame that we 

won’t be able to taste their creations but our loss is your gain! 

I hope that you have a great weekend. 

 

Take care of each other,  
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The Fishergate Bake Off is back with a virtual twist.  

 

Do you want to be crowned Fishergate's Top Baker? If 

so, you are challenged to bake your best cake and send 

it into us to be judged by our School Council. 

 

Unfortunately, the judges cannot taste your delights. 

They will be looking for the following things when 

judging: presentation, originality and creativity.  

 

To be in with a chance of winning official bragging rights 

of being ‘Top Baker in school’, make sure a picture of 

your entry is received by Monday 22nd February. 

 

Please send pictures to: admin@fishergateschool.com 

 

Happy baking!!  
 

Fishergate's Virtual Bake Off 


